






DALLAS ROAD KIDS’ CLUB


NEWSLETTER








Survey Responses





Thank you to those that took the time to complete the survey monkey that was sent out, they were overall positive which is great as we all feel very passionate about giving your children a fun place to be after school. 


There are some points I’d like to address from some responses:


Planning: The way we plan is with the children, meaning that they have as much as a say in sessions as the group leader so that everyone has a voice.  Planning is done for the week, and then sessions are chosen based on the children who are in and how many so that it gives a little freedom in getting the right session for the right group. 


Mixing: We have always had separate groups at Kids’ Club so that sessions can be based on the children’s interest and age group.  Since Covid, we have made all free choice time and snack separate, too.  This means that your child will only be with their group sharing with one other year group (apart from Big group which has years 4, 5 and 6.) This goes for using the toilets as well, making sure there is no crossover. 


Snack: Snack times are at 4:30 after first session which we provide.  We try and give a range of different foods to keep it interesting. 


Some children like to bring a little extra in their bag and have it when we first get over to the club during free choice time, so if your child is one of those that you can’t fill up enough, please feel free to send a little snack. 





Blog!





Please check on our Blog weekly as I update it with the Highlights chosen by children and staff. 





We also have the sheet up in the foyer on the Kids’ Club notice board.











Lost Property





With group staying separate and having their own rooms, you’d have though keeping lost property to a minimum would be easy. 





Apparently not, please ask your child’s group leader if there is any lost property, Big Group especially has a mountain of jumpers, many of them have no names in them. 





Please make sure that your child has their name on everything.  Water bottles, jumpers/cardigans, bags, hats etc.





WATER BOTTLES


Please could you send your child with a water bottle when coming to Kids’ Club, it helps us keep down on waste and keeping shared cups to a minimum.  











CONTACT US


Please remember that you can keep up to date with events at kids’ club through our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.dallasroadkidsclub.com" �www.dallasroadkidsclub.com�. You can also download any forms you will need from our site and contact us through email on � HYPERLINK "mailto:drkc@btconnect.com" �drkc@btconnect.com�.











We would ask all parents to consider the following points during playschemes:


Please label your child’s clothes and belongings as lost property quickly builds up.


Please discourage your child from bringing their own toys, especially computer games.


If your child requires any medication, including inhalers, please let us know in advance.


If your child has any special interests please let the staff know.


If you or your child have any problems or worries please let a member of staff know.
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